
From: Soura, Christian
To: Wilkins, Sam <Swilkins@ohr.sc.gov>

Date: 8/15/2014 12:12:08 PM
Subject: RE: Meeting

                We’re still OK without a meeting.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Wilkins, Sam 

Sent: Friday, August 15, 2014 11:06 AM

To: Soura, Christian; Adams, Clarissa; Gunn, Eddie; 'Mike Shealy [MikeShealy@scsenate.gov] (MikeShealy@scsenate.gov)'; 
Beverly Smith (BeverlySmith@schouse.gov); Kara Brurok (KaraBrurok@schouse.gov)

Subject: FW: Meeting
 
State Auditor Search Committee members,
This email is just a reminder about trying to schedule a time in September or October for this candidate to come to 
Columbia for interviews.  Please let me know whether or not your principle wants to meet with the candidate and 
also provide me with any dates in September or early October that your principle would be available for the meeting.  
Then, I can contact the candidate to schedule a specific date for him to come to Columbia.  Please let me know if you 
have questions or other suggestions.  Thanks.

Sam
 
 
 
State Auditor Executive Search Committee members,
Please see the response below that I received from the candidate.  Will you send me some dates that would work for 
him to come to Columbia in September?  Or the next Board meeting is scheduled for October 14 if you want to wait 
and try to have him come to Columbia then.  When I have preferred available dates from you, I will contact him to 
schedule a date.  Please let me know if you have questions or other suggestions. Thanks.

Sam
 
From: Ken Deon [mailto:kenfdeon@gmail.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2014 4:13 PM

To: Wilkins, Sam

Subject: Re: Meeting
 
Sam, I am at home for a couple of weeks recovering from back surgery ( successful ) and am not suppose to travel 
until the end of August .  I probably should listen to the doc's and not mess up the recovery.  I can meet anytime in 
September . Let me know if the works for the members.
 
I wanted to let you know that I am very interested in the South Carolina state auditor position. I hope the back 
surgery does not affect the opportunity. Thanks
 
Ken

Sent from my iPad
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On Jul 22, 2014, at 3:44 PM, "Wilkins, Sam" <Swilkins@ohr.sc.gov> wrote:

Ken,
The Executive Search Committee for the State Auditor position met today and asked that I contact you 
to see if you could travel to Columbia to meet on Tuesday, August 12, 2014, with additional members of 
the Budget and Control Board.  Please let me know if that will work for you.  If you have questions, 
please call me at 803-896-5300.  Thank you.

Sam
 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it contain information from the SC Budget and Control Board’s Human 
Resources Division which may be confidential or privileged. It is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If 
you are not the named addressee, you should not disseminate, distribute, or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately if you have 
received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system and destroy all electronic and hard copies of the communication, 
including attachments. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this e-mail are solely those of the author and do not necessarily 
represent those of the SC Budget and Control Board.
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